
 19th Annual HAPF Wine Tasting 
and Mexican Fiesta 

Benefitting the Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation Scholarship Fund 
 

DONOR COMMITMENT FORM 
 

Donation solicited by:               

PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION LEGIBLY! 

Name of Business/Donor/Sorority 
 

Contact Person/Title 
 

Mailing Address  

Email/Phone 
 

Name as it will appear in program 
 

 
Description of Donation (include restrictions or special instructions): 

                 
 
                 
 
                 
 
Estimated Fair Market Value:      Valid from 10/7/2022 until      
 

**Please bring your donation to the HAPA Orientation Meeting on September 22, or the HAPA Board Meeting on 
September 29.  Or you may contact the Basket Drawing Chairs to make alternative arrangements for drop off.** 

 
Fraternally, 
 

2022 Basket Drawing Chairs: 
 

Catie Donohue 
catiedonohue@yahoo.com 

(713) 864-5263 

Vivienne McKitrick 
quixote@sbcglobal.net 

(832) 661-9366 

Jane Tomsula 
jbtoms@mindspring.com 

(281) 635-2673 

Barbara Upchurch 
bupchurch45@gmail.com 

(713) 203-5465 
 

                
 
DONOR: Please retain a copy of this form as proof of your donation for your tax records. 
Return the original to the Basket Drawing Chair or email it to the address above. 
Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation is a Texas nonprofit corporation which is tax-exempt under Section 501(c)(3).  
Donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. 


